
10/13/2006  17 : 41ETEXT ATTACHMENT
Image# 26930440129

***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

This document is to provide supplemental information submitted on the October 15, 2006 Quarterly Report for the Olin 

Corporation Good Government Fund.  Please note the receipts dated July 12, 2006 are for a reimbursement of funds 

mistakenly taken out of the Olin Corporation Good Government Fund on October 11, 2005 (and reported on the year-end 2005 

report) by the Arizona Department of Revenue and bank fees associated with that transaction.  Once we learned of the 

mistake, we contacted the state to obtain a refund.  This October 15, 2006 Quarterly Report reflects the said refund. 


